
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

  

We are a charity working to help families enjoy learning together at home. 

On your mobile phone, tablet or computer, you can log your child’s reading by 

leaving comments, photos or audio clips. The class teacher then gets your 

feedback and photos so they can see how your child is getting on.  

 

 

1) You will receive an email or text from us every 

week with a weekly reading target. 

 

2) Click on the link in the email to be taken to your 

child’s reading log – no need for passwords! 

 

3) Leave comments, photos, and audio clips of your child reading for your class 

teacher.  

 

  

We hope you enjoy reading together! 

  

Best wishes, 
 

 

www.learningwithparents.com 

 
 

@LearningwithParents 

 

@learnwparents 

http://www.learningwithparents.com/

